At a Work Session of the Malone Village Board,
held on December 17, 2019 at 9:00 AM at 343 West
Main Street the following were present:

Andrea Dumas Mayor

Brian Langdon Trustee
Norm Bonner Trustee
Archie McKee Trustee
Matthew Boyea Trustee

Also in attendance:
Cheryl Cook, Village Clerk Kristine Lashway, Treasurer
Jerry Fisher, DPW Supervisor

Mayor Dumas started the work session off by going over the updated spread sheet. Some items
were able to be taken off the list and new items were added. Discussion was held. The sheet

was updated again with items categorized by each department.

A standing work session will be held each Tuesday morning at 9:00 AM. There will not be one
on December 24 or December 31 due to the holidays.

Jerry Fisher talked about promoting within for the assistant foreman that Don Snyder vacated.
Rebecca Marlow-Recore will be going out on maternity in April and we need to restructure the
WWTP and WP with staffing.

DANC and AES Engineering will be here on 1/7/2020.

We need to talk about how we are going to address water and sewer freeze ups and responding to
those calls we get this winter.

ADJOURNMENT:
Upon the motion of Trustee McKee to adjourn the meeting at 10:30 AM.
Respectfully submitted,

L/W (ot

Cheryl A. Cooﬁ, Village Clerk




